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Legislative Assembly of Nunavut 
Assemblée législative du Nunavut 

A D V I S O R Y 
 

Postponement of Televised Hearing 

 

IQALUIT, Nunavut (April 15, 2021) - As a consequence of the public health measures 

announced by the Office of the Chief Public Health Officer, the Standing Committee on 

Oversight of Government Operations and Public Accounts has postponed its televised hearing 

that was scheduled to be held from April 19-20, 2021. The hearing will be held at a later date to 

be announced. 
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For more information: 

John Quirke, Clerk of the Legislative Assembly 

Tel: (867) 975-5000 

 

 

 


